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STA TE OF MAINE 
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

116TH LEGlSLATURE 
FIRST REGULAR SESSION 

HOUSE AMENDMENT .. # .. to H.P. 1049, L.D. 1401,' "Resolve, to 
Create the Healthy Start Task Force" 

Amend the resolve in section 3 by st'riking out al,1 of 
subsection 9 and inserting in its place the following: 

, 9. ' Six public members appointed on the basis of expertise, 
experience and interest in the prevention of child abuse and 
negle~t' or expertise and experience in intervention in cases of 
child abuse and neglect. Of these 6 public members, 2 members 
must be appoirited by the President of the Senate, one of whom is 
recommended by the Senate Chair of the Joint Standing Committee 
on Human Resources, 2 members must be appointed by the Speaker of 
the House of Representatives, one of whom is recommended by the 
House Chair of the Joint Standing Committee on Human Resources 
and 2· members must be appointed by the Governor; and be it 
further' 

STATEMENT OF FACT 

This amendment revises the provision specifying appointing 
authorities for the public members of the Healthy Start Task 
Force to provide that the President of the Senate appoints 2 
members one of whom is recommended by the Senate Chair of the 
Joint Standing Committee on Human Resources, the Speaker of the 
House of Representatives appoints 2 members one of whom is 
recommended by the House Chair of the Joint Standing Committee on 
Human Resources and the Governor appoints 2 members. 

---' Filed by Rep. Treat of Ga~diner 
.Reproduced and distributed under the direction of the Clerk of the 
House 
5/28/93 (Filing No. H-478) 
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